
 Chandler School Boosters, Inc.  

Puma Parent Organization 

Perry High School 

1919 East Queen Creek Road 

Gilbert AZ 85297 

Tax ID: 35-2451830 

 

Operating under Chandler School Booster Inc.  

501(c)(3) Tax Exempt Non-Profit Corp 

Tax ID # 35-2451830 

Dear Perry Community: 

 

The Puma Parent Organization (PPO) of Perry High School is actively seeking charitable donations in 

support of its annual Silent Auction being held on April 21st, 2018. This event raises funds in support 

of the students, staff, teachers and administrators of Perry High School.  

 

Your generous contribution will greatly assist in many ways including college scholarships for 

deserving seniors and teacher appreciation events. In order for the Silent Auction to be successful, 

Perry High School needs your help. Our school depends on generous donations of such items as 

merchandise, services, gift certificates and/or funds. The Puma Parent Organization is an active 

member of the Chandler School Boosters Inc. 501(c) 3 nonprofit organization with Tax ID 35-

2451830. 

 

Our school would greatly appreciate any help you could give and we look forward to hearing from 

you. If requested, a school representative can be available to pick up any gift or charitable donation. If 

you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call. 

 

Pamela LaBate 

Cell/text 480-250-0117 

Email: PerryPumasPPO@gmail.com 

 

Thank you in advance for your generosity and support, 

 

Pamela LaBate, President 

Merrie Hartle, Vice President 

Holly Davis and Suzie Witt, Treasurers 

Kelli Stabler, Secretary 
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